3125 Tecumseh River Road
Lansing, MI 48906

September 4, 1990
Dear Tom,

I called Steve at the west Saginaw Dominoes last week. He says that I picked
up your check. I'm not sure I did, but if I did, I mailed it to you. I
mailed you one check, but I don't remember if it was the Dominoes check or
the State Journal check. Steve said the check was for June 18-July 1, and it
was for $105.40. If you would Tike to call their payroll office to see if
the check has been paid, their phone number is (404) 840-2324. If the check
hasn't been paid, you may be able to get them to re-issue it.

You said that after I made the $700 payment on your loan, you had a hard
time convincing them that you didn't owe them anything for a while. My
intent in making a large, Tump-sum payment is not to relieve you from having
to make payments. I suspect that a large percent of your monthly payment
goes for interest on the loan, and if you continue paying the minimum
payment, you won't reduce the principle very fast. My intent in making a
large payment is to make a big cut in the principle so that less of your
payment is wasted on interest. So send me the name and address of the loan
servicing agent (or agents). I'd also like to know how much you owe and who
you owe it to.



